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March 15, 2016 
 
 
Derek, 
 
We have prepared the attached documents to respond to the concerns raised on 
the plan mark ups we received earlier, as well as to submit updates from client 
initiated addendum. Per the client’s security request we have eliminated two 
exterior doors. These doors were previously utilized for supplemental egress, but 
we feel that the building is able to accommodate egress requirements without 
these doors.  
 
We are including a fully updated G002 Life safety plan + Code summary, to 
address these changes and respond to comments about the calculated 
occupancy, exit access, and plumbing fixtures. While we have supplemented 
documentation our interpretation is still that the central stair opening is a 
permitted convenience opening rather than an atrium. We have also attached the 
requested ComCheck documentation, furniture plans, and supplemental 
information on the finishes. 
 
As always feel free to contact me with any concerns or questions that you might 
have. 
 
Best regards, 
Ryan  


